
 

 

Via E-Mail 
 
June 20, 2012 
 
Alameda County EHS 
Environmental Protection 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
 
Attn:  Mr. Jerry Wickham 
 
RE: Public Notice 
 Former GI Trucking Company Site 

Fuel Leak Case RO0000442 
 San Leandro, CA 

H&H Job No. EST.067 

 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 
 

On behalf of Estes Terminals of California, LLC, Hart & Hickman, PC (H&H) completed the 

public notice distribution for the above-referenced site.  The Notification of Potential Case 

Closure was distributed by first class US Mail today to the contact list provided.  The public 

notice distribution was completed in response to your letter of June 19, 2012.  Please contact me 

if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hart & Hickman, PC 

Matt Bramblett 
Principal and Project Manager 
 
 
Cc:   Ms. Angela Maidment, Estes (via email) 
 Mr. Bob Foss, CRA (via email) 


